
Email Tax Billing Delivery Option

Dear Property Owner: 

To better serve our constituents, we have updated our delivery capabilities!  You can now 
choose to have your tax billings sent to you via email.  If you would like to enroll, please 
provide the following information and forward to our office. 

Owner Name: ______________________________________________ 

Address: ______________________________________________ 

Assessment Roll: ______________________________________________ 

Email Address:  ______________________________________________ 

Owner Signature: ______________________________________________ 

Any questions, please feel free to contact our office. 

Finance Department 
5684 Trafalgar Rd. 

Hillsburgh, ON. N0B 1Z0 
Tel: 519.855.4407 EXT. 226

Fax: 519.855.4821 
Email: Taxes@erin.ca 

www.erin.ca

Personal Information collected in this form is sollected under the authority of the 
Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act and will be used for the 
purpose of Emailing Tax Bills for the Town of Erin. Questions about this collection should 
be directed to Lisa Campion, Clerk, Town of Erin Municipal Office, 5684 Trafalgar Road, 
Hillsburgh, ON N0B 1Z0, call 519.855.4407 ext 248 or email, clerks@erin.ca.
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